
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract which appeared in The Witness 
on 05 December 2016 and Edendale Eyethu on 08 December 2016 refers.

This Notice serves to inform all prospective Tenderers that the above contract has 
been withdrawn.

The contract will be re-advertised in due course and you are hereby invited to 
tender. 

Prospective Tenderers who have already purchased tender documents shall be 
requested to retain their documents and exchange the same for a revised document 
at no extra cost to the Tenderer.

Further information may be obtained from Mr Sipho Sithole (Occupational Health 
Clinic) on direct Telephone No. 033 – 392 5090 or e-mail address sipho.sithole@
msunduzi.gov.za.
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